ADEQ

A R K A N S A S
Department of Environmental Quality

April 3, 2015

Honorable Robert McCaslin, Mayor
City of Bentonville

1901 N.E. A Street

Bentonville, AR 72712

RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0022403, AFIN 04-00154
Sanitary Sewer Overflow Corrective Action Plan Update

Dear Mayor McCaslin:

The Department received and reviewed the Corrective Action Plan update dated April 2,
2015. The update states that due to weather delaying construction, the expected
completion date is July 31, 2015. At this time, ADEQ has no comment regarding the
plan, if we determine that we need further information, we will contact you.

Acceptance of this Corrective Action Plan by the Department does not preclude any
future enforcement action that may be deemed necessary.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please refer to NPDES Permit Number
AR0022403 and AFIN 04-00154 in any written correspondence to this Department.
Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 501-682-0654 or e-mail to
trotta@adeq.state.ar.us.

Sincerely,

%%

Jacqueline Trotta
Enforcement Analyst
Water Division, Enforcement Branch

Cc: Mike Bender, Public Works Director
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